Calling all K - 5th grade boys & girls! Join Cub Scouts! Stanwood Pack 86!

Tuesdays (Sept-May) 1st & 2nd weeks Stanwood United

1st & 2nd weeks Stanwood United Methodist Church, 4th weeks Stillaguamish Grange Hall 6:30-7:30pm

We are a year-round program—Youth can join at any time!

Check the calendar on our website or contact us ahead to be sure we are meeting. The Pack also does monthly family outings.



Highlights of our activities:

- Hikes, Day Camp & Overnight Camp, museum visits, fishing
- Learn knot tying, fire safety, and other outdoor skills
- Family Campouts
- Pinewood Derby races, Raingutter Regatta
- Parades, service projects
- Crafts, games, sports, STEM, fun with friends!

Check us out! www.stanwoodpack86.org

Cub Scout Pack 86 is chartered by Stanwood-Camano Kiwanis Club. We are a Family Pack, meaning we have both boys and girls in our program.

We meet on Tuesdays, Sept-May, and do monthly Pack outings. Dens meet on 1st & 2nd Tuesdays at Stanwood United Methodist Church located one block west of Norgaard Center (27128 102nd Dr NW, Stanwood - Enter through the North door of the building); Pack meets on the 4th Tuesdays at Stillaguamish Grange Hall on Pioneer Highway (Stanwood Fairgrounds). Summer activities include day and resident camp opportunities.

Questions? Contact Erika Sigmon 425-231-2924, info@stanwoodpack86.org

The Stanwood-Camano School District has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, activities or organizations announced in this flier, and undertakes no responsibility to supervise these events. This information is provided as a community service at the request of the event sponsor and organizer. This is not a district sponsored or endorsed event.

Dear Prospective Cub Scout Parent,

In Cub Scouts your child will have lots of fun, learn new things and make new friends. But Cub Scouts is much more than this. Everything they do in Cub Scouts — ceremonies, earn awards, sports, games and crafts — will be done with a specific purpose in mind. Take a look at the 12 points of the Scout Law that Cub Scouting strives to teach:



Arrow of Light—highest award for a Cub Scout can be earned during Webelos

Trustworthy, Loyal, Helpful, Friendly, Courteous, Kind, Obedient, Cheerful, Thrifty, Brave, Clean, & Reverent

We strive to reinforce the values that your children are taught at home.

The Boy Scouts of America is one of the nation's largest and most prominent values-based youth development organizations. The BSA provides a program for young people that builds character, trains them in the responsibilities of participating citizenship, and develops personal fitness.

For over a century, the BSA has helped build the future leaders of this country by combining educational activities and lifelong values with fun. The BSA believes — and through over a century of experience, knows — that helping youth is a key to building a more conscientious, responsible, and productive society.

About Cub Scout Pack 86

We meet during the school year on **Tuesdays**. 1st & 2nd Tues for Den meetings 6:30-7:30pm at the Stanwood United Methodist Church (one block west of 102nd Ave - behind the Stanwood Museum), where each den meets separately to do activities appropriate to their rank (Lions only meet the 1st Tues). 4th Tues for Pack meetings 6:30-7:30pm at the Stillaguamish Grange Hall at the Stanwood Fairgrounds. Parent meetings are every other month on the 3rd Tues. Our Pack does at least one family outing each month, usually on a weekend. We are chartered by the Stanwood-Camano Kiwanis Club which also sponsors Scouts BSA Troops 86 B&G.

We encourage family participation . . . **Cub Scouting is a family program**. Parents and siblings are welcome to attend and stay during all activities of the Pack and Dens. Many of the requirements for rank advancement involve doing things with family, in addition to what the scouts do during their weekly den meetings.

Our program is year-round, boys & girls can join us at any time of the year. Scouts move up to the next rank each June so they spend the summer beginning in their new rank. We try to do at least two activities each month during the summer, including attending Day or Resident Camp.

(<u>Fall grade levels</u>) Kindergarteners are Lion Cubs and need an adult partner to attend all activities and events with them. 1st graders are Tiger Cubs and need an adult partner to attend all activities and events with them. 2nd graders are Wolf Cubs. 3rd graders are Bear Cubs. 4th graders are Webelos and 5th graders are Arrow of Light, which is the period of transition from Cub Scouts to Scouts BSA. At the end of their 5th grade year or upon earning their Arrow of Light, they can choose to crossover to a Scouts BSA Troop (Boy or Girl).

Local website: www.stanwoodpack86.org

BSA local council website: www.mountbakerbsa.org

